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 Roger Swallow SUPPRT2015/3211/P 11/08/2015  01:10:42 While I defer to Mr Phil Cowen's well-stated support for this proposal and his first 3 given reasons that 

allow the rebuilt facade to be fully acceptable to any aesthetic objections, I also strongly agree that any 

remedial efforts to restore parking, alleviate delivery disruption to the neighbourhood and accelerate 

completion date(s) will be most welcome.

Sincerely,

Roger Swallow

manna restaurant

4 Erskine Road

NW3 3AJ

manna restaurant

4 Erskine Road

Primrose Hill

NW3 3AJ

 Antonia Calnan OBJ2015/3211/P 02/08/2015  14:25:25 Planning permission was granted to the Erskine Road development on the basis that there would not be 

material change or disturbance to the facade / streetview of Erskine Road itself. Primrose Hill residents 

were under the impression that this type of demolition work would be contained to the old Tri Yoga / 

office buildings off the road. This is now no longer the case. The buildings on this side of the Erskine 

Road are all built in a period style and the demolition and rebuilding of the lodge would destroy their 

authenticity. Replacement materials will not suffice. The developers will need to find an alternative 

means of accessing the site which isn't so destructive. There has been quite enough demolition already!

Flat 3

23 King Henry's 

Road

London

NW3 3QP

 Conny 

Templeman

COMMNT2015/3211/P 10/08/2015  15:24:03 I OBJECT to this planning application. We have had enough environmental disruption, noise, dust and 

pollution. 

The Developers have been duplicitous in their introduction of new requests - always in the summer 

holiday when many people are away.

We do not want to lose this lovely cottage. This is a conservation area.

19A King Henry's 

Road
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